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To: Mrs Hilary Saunders and Andy Wilson Chief Executive

From: Peter and Sheila Davey
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13" July 2010
Your ref: NYMi2010/0511/NM
Dear Mrs Saunders,

Application for non material minor amendments to planning approval
NYN/2009/0439/FL to allow installation of Velux rooflight to Porch extension,
retain original back door and tile conservatory roof in materials to match the
existing house at Silpho Brow Cottage, Silpho Brow.

Grid Reference 98118 93295

Further to our recent telephone conversations (three) concerning the above and
Mr Hills letter dated 5% July 2010. We don't consider these to be minor amendments
they are structural. Of concemn is that the Velux rooflight has been installed in a
permanent manner, before pianning permission has been given, especially as
Mr Shipman states on his Revised Planning application that No prior advice has
been sought from the local authority about this application.

Conservatory roof, this is a structural alteration. But we have no objections to this
alteration, as it will decrease the light poliution.

Velux Skylight, Object most strongly, as this is at eye level from a bedroom, and also
from the outside of our home, as they have lowered the level of their extension, this
will cause considerable light pollution, as it will also floodlight their exterior wall
causing reflecled light to enter our property. This will mean that there will be a total of
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Four Velux Skylights looking directly into our property, as our property is
considerably higher than theirs. A site visit would confirm this intrusion of our privacy.

Retain Back Doaor, No objections as long as the door is solid with no glazing at all, as
shown on the revised drawing, if any glazing, this would not be acceptable as this
would cause further light pollution.

We hope that on this occasion you will take notice of our concerns. We look forward
to hearing your favourable comments in the near future.

~ Yours faithfully,

Peter and Sheila Davey.




